
Good morning HRT members,

HRT TRAINING- JUNE 17TH
This is a reminder of the upcoming training 
session for current and new members of 
the Hurricane Response Team. Please plan 
to attend the June 17th Community 
hurricane meeting that starts at 4:00 p.m. at 
the River Club followed by the HRT training 
to begin at 5:00 p.m. The training session 
will take no longer than one hour.

GREEN FOLDERS
If you received a green folder (with 
procedures) at last year's training session, 
please bring it with you. If you attended the 
meeting but misplaced your folder, please 
let me know and I will bring another folder. 
For our new members, I will have folders for 
you.

TEE SHIRTS



If you have a Hurricane Readiness Team 
tee shirt, please wear it to the meeting so 
that our community members will know who 
you are. If you do not have a tee shirt, 
please let me know your size. I will be 
placing an order for additional tee shirts. 
Please note, our name has changed from 
Readiness to Hurricane RESPONSE team. 
I will be asking the Community Association 
Board for new tee shirts with the current 
name for next year.

HURRICANE CORNER

If you have not visited our website, please 
take a few minutes to do so. We welcome 
any input as to the content including 
content that could be added. 

If you have any questions, please let me 
know.



Mary 615-481-9761


